From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 10:42 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Mississippi Library Association

Stephen,

This is to inform you that I did attend the Mississippi Library Association where I was one of the keynote speakers. MLA paid for the following expenses  air, lodging, some meals, registration fee and ground transportation. I declined the honorarium.
Please let me know if you need additional information.
Thanks, Michelle
 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

